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Subject: The release of the latest Eurobarometer survey results

The results of latest Eurobarometer survey on animal welfare were expected to be published in 
August 2023. However, the public is still waiting for them, even though EU citizens’ views on animal 
welfare are more relevant now than ever, at a time when the Commission was supposed to move on 
with the revision of animal welfare legislation.

1. When will the results of the latest Eurobarometer survey on animal welfare be published?

2. Why are the Eurobarometer results being withheld at this critical stage, when EU citizens’ views 
on animal welfare matter the most?
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